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Dear Student, 

Please note that our application window has now closed. 

If you have any questions regarding possible enrolment at Woodbridge High School Sixth Form for 

September 2024 you can contact us at Enrolment@woodbridgehigh.co.uk.  

Before you contact us you may wish to take a look at some commonly asked questions below: 

Can I still apply for a place at Woodbridge Sixth Form for September 2024? 

Although our application window has now closed you may still wish to contact us on GCSE results day to 

see if we have any available spaces. Due to us being heavily oversubscribed we cannot guarantee you a 

place as this very much depends on how full individual courses in the Sixth Form are on the enrolment 

days. We do welcome your interest on the day and ask that you enquire to see if there are any spare 

spaces. You can contact us at Enrolment@woodbridgehigh.co.uk at the time to do this. 

What is Woodbridge Sixth Form’s admissions policy? 

Our Admissions Policy can be located on our website here: 

https://www.woodbridgehigh.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3863&type=pdf. Please pay 

particular attention to the section entitled ‘Oversubscription criteria’ as this gives detail as to the priority 

order in which we will accept students into the Sixth Form.  

Can I visit the school for an Open Evening or tour? 

Our Open Evening took place this year on 23rd November. We do not plan on running additional whole Sixth 

Form events this academic year. However, if you are interested in particular subjects we can put you in 

contact with our subject specialists who may be able to help you. 

I’m currently in Year 12 at another school but want to change to Woodbridge Sixth Form. Can I do this? 

It is our policy to accept admissions from the following groups: 

• Students in Year 12 at Woodbridge High School who are completing a one-year course.  

• Students in Year 11 at Woodbridge High School (Internal students) 

• Students in Year 11 from other schools (External students) 

You may wish to contact Enrolment@woodbridgehigh.co.uk on GCSE results day to see if any spare spaces 

are available. However, due to being heavily oversubscribed we cannot guarantee you a place in the Sixth 

Form. 

 

Thank you for your interest in Woodbridge Sixth Form. 

If you have any further questions please feel free to reach out on the above email address and good luck 

with your upcoming results. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Woodbridge Sixth Form Team 
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